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                                                                             Tyco Fire Suppression & Building Products                   
                                                                            451 North Cannon Avenue 

                                                                             Lansdale, PA 19446                            

                
          

                     
 

May 9, 2008 
 
 
To Our Valued Customers;  
 
Raw material, energy and transportations costs continue to rise dramatically, making it necessary 
for us to announce a general price increase across all our product lines effective Tuesday, June 
17, 2008. 
 
List prices will adjust as follows: 
 

Sprinklers, valves and devices        + 9% 
CPVC pipe                                       + 9% 
CPVC fittings                                   + 7% 
Fire Protection Grooved Products 
                        Domestic                  + 10.5% 
                        Import                       + 12% 
Resale                                              + 5% - 50% 

 
Increases on resale products are vendor specific and vary.  For individual items, please refer to 
our published price book found at www.tyco-fire.com. 
 
The increase will be effective for all orders placed on and after June 17.  Orders placed prior to 
June 17 for immediate shipment will be processed at the existing price schedule.  A new price 
schedule reflecting this increase will be available on our web site by Tuesday May 27. 
 
We thank you for your continued support, and we look forward to being of service to you. 
 
Regards, 
 
 
 
Carmine Schiavone 
General Manager, Americas 
Tyco Fire Suppression & Building Products 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 


